February 18, 2009

Meeting began about 8:00 pm

After deposits from registration checking account now has $5839.37 and savings has $303.63

Before today we had 40 kids registered to play soccer. 

We discussed assistant RC and Heather was nominated and approved. 

It was approved to spend about $2000.00 for needed equipment for the coaches bags. 

Paper work is completed for the charter region. 

We still need to recruit coaches, and refs. We also need a Ref Administrator. Right now we have 5 coaches and 2 refs.

We will possibly holding a fund raiser selling butter braids. Woodbine has had much success with this.  A sample is coming in the mail. We will discuss further at next meeting. 

 We will do soccer registration for next year in the fall with school registration.

Herbalife will pay us 50 cents per player if we put their logo on our uniforms.

We will have the coaches sign out their bags when season starts, and return them when season is finished. 

This year’s season will start on April 4th and go through May 16. Make up games may be done by May 24th. 

Crystal may not volunteer or coach for 1 year, and she may not hold a board position for 10 years. 

Next meeting is March 4, at 7:00 pm 

Meeting ended at about 8:30 pm.

